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Rosenson, Valerie

From: McGuinness, Tim <tmcguinness@ICSC.org>
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2015 5:50 PM
To: McGuinness, Tim
Cc: McGuinness, Tim
Subject: 2015 Stamford St Patricks Day Parade and Dinner/EM#6

4 Days Left to purchase your tickets to the 2015 Stamford St. Patricks Day Grand Marshal 
Dinner, honoring Bill and Evon Malloy.  Ticket sales for the dinner have been incredible, with 
fewer than 80 tickets remaining! It’s shaping up to be a great evening.  The Dinner will be held 
on Friday, March 6th at the Sheraton Stamford. To order tix simply go to the Stamford St. 
Patricks Day website (see below)…………The Early Bird Ticket Deadline is Friday, February 20th! 
Order now before the ticket cost increases. 
 
 
 
To order tickets, go to the link below: 
http://www.stamfordstpatricksdayparade.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
In addition, the Parade will be on Saturday, March 7th. Bring family and friends as it’s always a 
great day. 
 
See you soon………………………………………………. 
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Tim McGuinness 
Staff Vice President, Global Trade Expositions 

International Council of Shopping Centers 
1221 Avenue of the Americas | 41st Floor | New York, NY | 10020 
D: +1 646-728-3466 | M: +1 203-820-4214 | tmcguinness@icsc.org 
www.icsc.org 

             
 

This communication is privileged and confidential, and intended only for the use of the person or entity named above. If 
you are not the intended recipient, do not distribute or copy this communication. If you have received this communication 
in error, please notify the sender immediately and return the original to the email address above. ICSC cannot accept any 
liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses. The recipient is responsible for carrying out virus 
checking as is necessary before opening any email message or attachment.  


